
 

 

 

 
 

 
Landis Communities Report 
August 25, 2021 
 
This report contains information updated over the past two weeks.  
 
The overall Landis Communities team 
member vaccination rate continues to 
climb and is currently at 65.4%. 
 
There have been several important 
announcements recently, including 
President Biden’s statement about 
vaccination of nursing home employees, 
the FDA granting full approval to Pfizer 
for their COVID-19 vaccine, and the PA 
Department of Health indicating an 
expectation of an 80% vaccination rate 
of nursing home staff by 10/1. Please 
know that Landis Communities 
leadership is actively formulating 
implementation plans for next steps but 
is also awaiting detailed interpretation of 
the regulations. We continue to actively 
encourage all unvaccinated team 
members and residents to receive the 
vaccination.  
 
Team members, residents, clients and 
family members may continue to sign up 
for the vaccination clinics held at 
Phoebe Pharmacy on the Landis Homes 
campus the first and third Thursday of 
each month from 1:30-3:30 p.m. To 
schedule an appointment, ask questions 
or voice concerns, please contact Jenny 
Sheckells at jsheckells@landis.org or 
717.381.3573.  
 
During the past two weeks, four team 
members on the Landis Homes campus  
have tested positive – one works in Healthcare,  
two in Personal Care and one in Residential Living.  
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One of the four was a 
breakthrough case, 
meaning the person had 
been fully vaccinated.  
 
None of the positive cases 
affected visitation or 
resulted in additional 
testing for residents. No 
residents have reported 
positive cases in this same 
period. 
 
The Lancaster County 
positivity rate was 8.2% on 
August 13 and rose to 9% 
on August 20. The CDC 
Community Transmission 
rate for Lancaster County 
moved from Substantial to 
High, the highest level of 
transmission. All residents, 
regardless of vaccination 
status, are asked to wear 
face coverings when 
indoors in common 
spaces. Team members 
have continued to wear 
masks throughout the 
pandemic. Please also 
consider wearing face 
coverings when out in the 
greater community, where 
the risk is high due to high 
levels of community 
spread. 
 
We will continue to monitor these numbers carefully and will notify residents at Landis Homes 
and Welsh Mountain Home if it climbs to a level that affects visitation guidelines or other 
reopening plans. 
  
The protocols for COVID-19 continue to change as we navigate the rapid spread of the delta 
variant. We will continue to update you as these changes are implemented across Landis 
Communities. 
 
Please do all you can for your health and for the health of those around you. 
 
Prior communications and videos can be found at:  www.landis communities.org/COVID 
 
 


